
P. U. Box 1410 
Fort Worth, Texas 
February 4, 1952 

Mr. E. R. Spurrier 
t i l Conservation Commission of Hew Mexico 
Santa Fe, Mew Mexico 

Lear Dick: 

In accordance with your suggestion, 1 am transmitting a 
proposed draft of a Blanco order which has been prepared by 
J. K. Smith. 

You w i l l note that i n l i e u of the type of order which we 
discussed verbally, the attached order merely continues the 
Blanco hearing u n t i l October 21, 1952. I t was our thought 
that this would be the simplest means of handling the matter 
and would indicate that the Commission was retaining j u r i s ­
diction. This w i l l probably forestall any action by other 
agencies. 

I f you would prefer to issue an oraer along the lines 
we had previously discussed or i f you have any questions 
about the attached order, please c a l l me collect in Fort Worth. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

Lewis n. Bond 
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